
Friday, April 16,2010 

~~~~~ 

Mr. Jeff Derouen, Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 

APR 1 9  2040 2 1 1 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Dear Mr. Derouen: COMMISSION 
PUBLIC SERVICE 

Re: Cumberland Cellular Partnership 
Case No. 20 10-0001 8 
Proposed Communications Tower 
on Tucker Warren Road, Knifley, Adair County, Kentucky 

Thank you for your reply to our letter regarding the above matter. On April 10,20 10, we 
received a response to our letter fiom the law fm representing Cumberland Cellular 
Partnership d/b/a Bluegrass Cellular. We do not wish to become a party to this 
proceeding. 

The attachment 807 KAR 5:063 to P.S.C.’s letter to us contains a section identified as 
807 KAR 5:001, Section 9(2)(a) through (t). We request a copy of Cumberland Cellular 
Partnership’s application as it relates to (i) a vertical profile sketch of the tower, signed 
and sealed by a professional engineer indicating the height of the tower and the 
placement of all antennas; and (i) the tower and foundation design plans. 

Your consideration of this request will be greatly appreciated. 

Sjacerely, I-- I \  0-b o h  and Emily @-A. Halsey c* + 
0 v ‘L/ 400 D. Wilson Road 

Knifley, KY 42753 


